
From: Lorie Ward <lorie@fairhopejuicecompany.com>  
Sent: Monday, July 15, 2024 10:17 AM 
To: Anu Gary <agary@baldwincountyal.gov>; Kristen Rawson <kristen.rawson@baldwincountyal.gov> 
Cc: Clarice <clarice.hallblack@gmail.com> 
Subject: Information request for road closure for Nonprofit 5K fun run November 9, 2024 
 

 
 

Greetings Anu and Kristen,  
 
I am the Chair of Community Development for the Non-profit Hope Community 
(www.hopecommunityal.org) and am reaching out regarding plans for a 5 K Fun run in the 
Fairhope South area of Baldwin county. 
 
The Route (see attached map)  is planned to begin at the Anna T Jeanes School on the 
corner of Section Street and Twin Beech, Head East to Ingleside (a left) down to Middle 
Street ( a left) and then circle back to Young street  and back down Twin Beech to finish at 
the Anna T Jeanes school. 
 
To our knowledge there has never been a run or ride scheduled in this area and I am hoping 
you can give me clear direction on what steps I need to take with the county to accomplish 
this.  It is in planning for Saturday, November 29th 8:00 a.m. 
 
 
So grateful for your help! 
 
Lorie 
--  
Lorie Ward  
Owner/Juice Artisan 
Fairhope Juice Company 
www.fairhopejuicecompany.com 
18327 Scenic Hwy 98 
Fairhope, Al 36532 
704-578-7349 
 

  This message has originated from an External Source. Please use proper judgment and caution 
when opening attachments, clicking links, or responding to this email.  
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